Reprinted from Marex International News, September 1998.

Another Coast Guard Service
Fits De-Bug

The Mana Coast Guard who look after the coast around the
notoriously rough Cook Strait have fitted L1000 De-Bug Fuel
Treatment Units to the engines on their latest boat to ensure that
their fuel will perform regardless of the emergency. Mana Coast
Guard joins with the Dutch, Belgian, American Coast Guard
Services and the Scottish Fisheries Protection vessels using the
exclusive De-Bug Fuel Treatment Units.
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